
From: christiane richert [granny@labyrinth.net.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2001 11:08 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC board

we , are family , feel very strongly that there is enough very competent people  normal
everyday people in this country that they should be the one to represent as all , rather
that personalities involve in either side of politique . The board represent as the people of
this country for which every program should be cater for , they should also report to us (
that is the board role ). This would assure a very well balance vue and maintain the
democratic attitude of this very essential broadcast for this nation.

Christiane Richert




